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Recovered stolen vehicle leads Police to activation of Regional SWAT Team 

Suspect still at large 

 

 

  
August 8th, 2017 
 

Police responded to 410 Chase at 11:52 this morning.  A victim/property owner reported 
that he observed a suspicious vehicle on his property which led to a confrontation where he 

was assaulted by several occupants of the vehicle.  One occupant was armed with a knife 
and threatened to harm the victim.  This suspect had reportedly entered a home in the 300 
block of Myrtle Street.  Officers arrived on scene and set up a perimeter.   It was also 

determined that the victim had been assaulted and the car was in fact stolen.  Another 
occupant of the home, Devon R.P. Millar, 25, was arrested for an outstanding WA State 
Department of Corrections Warrant.   

 
Due to the inherent additional danger to Officers on scene the Walla Walla City/County 

Regional Swat team was requested and arrived on scene to assist with the service of a 
Search Warrant.  No other occupants were located inside the residence and the 
investigation was turned over to City Police Detectives.  

 
The vehicle recovered was reported Stolen from the 700 block of N 12th Ave on 8-6-2017.  It 

was a 1997 Plymouth Voyager Mini Van.   
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